From: Wendlebury PC 
Sent: 01 June 2016 06:27
To: Gemma Magnuson
Subject: Planning application reference 16/00821/F

Dear Gemma,  

Wendlebury Parish Council met last Thursday and considered planning application reference 16/00821/F for Mr C Barrett at The Bungalow, Oxford Road, Wendlebury, OX25 2PT for 'erection of two storey rear extension' and had no comments or objections.

I trust that this information is of help to you.

Best wishes,

Jane Olds

-- 

Jane Olds

Acting Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council

13 Oak Close

Bicester

OX26 3XD

01869 247171

